Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/22/2021 12:40:48 PM

First name: Kimberly Last name: Walsh Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Land Management Personnel,

Please leave all of the wild horses and burros on the land they were granted through legal means in the 1971 Wild Horse and Burro Act. The numbers being considered for reduction are simply not genetically viable for the herds to survive for future generations to enjoy. Your department has been tasked with upholding the law for these beautiful creatures so please choose the ones who are protected by our current laws for the enjoyment of our country and not for profit. Circumventing our laws is treasonous! Thank you for your time and service. Sincerely, Kimberly Walsh